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SPECIAL MEETING OF THE TRAFFIC COMMISSION 
To Be Held:  TUESDAY AUGUST 4, 2020 @ 10:00 AM 

This meeting will be held via Zoom 
  

Instructions to attend this meeting are posted on 
Waltham’s Web Site Calendar of Events 

 
  

The Traffic Commission has called a Special Meeting of the Traffic 
Commission to discuss the following: 

 
A: New High School Traffic Signal - The architects for the new high 
school on Lexington Street have requested a special meeting for a decision 
that cannot wait until September. The designer will present several design 
options, and is looking for guidance from Traffic Commission for the 
preferred option.  A final design will then be completed and presented for 
approval at a future date. 
 
 
 
Frank S. Lombardo 
Clerk 
 


